
 

 

Salem Senior Citizens 
 We look forward to seeing you at the next meeting Tuesday, September 10, 2019 10:30am at Salem 
Volunteer Fire Co.  We’ll hear town updates and information from First Selectman, Kevin Lyden and 
Resident Sgt. Trooper, Joshua Woodward of Troop K.  Michele Heaton will be our guest speaker, sharing 
information about topics of home health care and Medicare.  Please join us either as a member, guest or 
friend.  The meeting will adjourn at noon with lunch provided.   
 

 
ANNUAL FLU SHOT CLINIC – October 8, 2019 10am held at the Salem Volunteer Fire Co.  Natasha, of 

Salem Health Mart will administer this season’s high dose flu shot, for seniors.  Please bring your Medicare 
card (and/or) Insurance card and identification (driver’s license for example).    Reminder:  wear clothing 
that allows for easy access to the triceps area of your arm.     
 
 
We continue to celebrate Salem’s Bicentennial.  A huge thank you to everyone involved in the festivities, for 
their time and support. 

Salem Bicentennial Heritage Day 
Saturday, September 14, 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

(Rain Date: Sunday, September 15) 
 
 

Library for the Blind and Physically Handicapped 
https://ctstatelibrary.org/lbph/       (info from their website) 
The Connecticut Library for the Blind and Physically Handicapped is a network library of the Library of 
Congress’ National Library Service for the Blind and Physically Handicapped. We lend books and magazines 
in recorded formats along with the necessary playback equipment, and materials in braille, FOR FREE, to 
any Connecticut adult or child who is unable to read regular print due to a visual or physical disability. 
The National Library Service has a New Name 
On October 1, 2019, the National Library Service, which is the Federal program manager for the LBPH, will 
have a new name.   
The service will be called the National Library Service for the Blind and Print Disabled.  The acronym for 

the service will remain NLS. 
Hours:  Monday-Friday: 9:00 am-3:00 pm      Location: 198 West Street, Rocky Hill, CT 06067 

Email: csl.lbph@ct.gov     Telephone: 860.721.2020 
Toll Free: 800.842.4516      Fax: 860.721.2056 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by:   

Pam Henry 
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